
2017 TuTu Tots

Monthly/Upcoming News:

January

Cheers to a new year and another 
chance for us to get it right. 

~ Oprah Winfrey 

Stay warm by moving your feet 
and warming up on the dance floor.  

TuTu Tots DESIREE ABIGAIL NINA CICI EVAN ROSIE

Classes Start
Again after
Winter Break

Class

Class

Class

Class

I hope everyone had a great holiday break. We are excited to jump back into dance!
In January we are going to continue to learn the 5 ballet positions, as well as incorporate the positions
and Passe they have learned into turning for a Pirouette. We will also work on breaking down the tech-
nique of a toe touch. Continue to work on knowing our right from our left and adding more facials into
their dances!
We will finish our dances we started before the holiday break, so they are ready to perform in February
on the 20th at 3 PM at Boulder Estates (pending we still are off from school on this day).
If you have any questions please fee free to contact me via email at marshall_mn@justforkix.com, at
class, or via phone 507-829-3748.

Thanks,
Melissa Rutledge
Marshall Just for Kix Director

Marshall - MN



Caution: Do not use markers that will bleed through. 
* This is also online on your home town JFK web-site.

Dance a dance, sing a song, you’ll be happy all day long.
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